
VFW Post 10148 

Special Meeting led by the Post Commander 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020 

6:08 - 7:00 PM 

 

Key Takeaways: 

 

- The meeting attendance was low: 9 Post members.  Officers present: Commander, Senior Vice, Junior 

Vice, Quartermaster, One-Year Trustee, Two-Year Trustee. Quorum present. 

 

- Two District 8 officers were present: Commander and Quartermaster. 

 

- The stated purpose of the meeting was to discuss five items not addressed at the September meeting 

that require action before the October Post general meeting. 

 

a. Fall Conference and Poppy Display Contest 

Post Commander will attend, others are invited.  Post will reimburse for gas and lunch.  Post will not be 

submitting an entry for the Poppy Display Contest. 

 

b. Patriot’s Pen and Voice of Democracy Participation 

Post will not be participating in these programs this year since it is too late to get into the schools. 

 

c. Halloween Party 

Auxiliary had expressed the desire to host a Halloween Party on the Post deck.  Due to ongoing 

renovations, Post members decided it would be best if we do not have a party this year. 

 

d. Canteen Manager Hiring 

Members were presented with the choice of either keeping the Canteen Manager hired back in March just 

before the pandemic shutdown or opening the position to new candidates including the pre-shutdown 

manager.  Post members chose to retain the Canteen Manager hired in March. 

 

e. Renovation Bids 

After considerable discussion a motion was made by a member to develop a single scope of work 

statement for all remaining work and solicit bids for that scope.  The motion was amended to hold on new 

contract work until all bids could be reviewed with a decision to be made at the October monthly meeting. 

 

- The next Post Monthly Meeting is October 21st at 6:00 PM. 

 

These notes were compiled by Don Reott. 


